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Tuesday, 24" June 2025
Young Voices at the OVO Arena Wembley
Dear Parents and Carers,

Following on from the success of Young Voices over the last few years, we are very excited to confirm
that Green Ridge will be participating again next year. The Young Voices concert in which we are taking
part in is taking place on Wednesday, 4™ February 2026 at the OVO Arena Wembley.

Over the years, the children who have previously attended have had an incredible day rehearsing and
watching the acts and then performing with 5000-8000 other primary aged pupils as a single choir to a
huge audience of parents and carers. The Young Voices experience is far more than a children’s choir
concert; it is the largest children’s choir concert in the world! Taking part will boost the children’s self-
belief, self-motivation, and confidence.

We will be taking 50 pupils from across Key Stage Two, and once the choir has been formed, the children
will be expected to attend an after-school rehearsal every Wednesday (from September, exact date to
be confirmed) to learn the songs and dance moves. Please ensure that you discuss this with your child
and ensure that they are happy to attend the weekly rehearsals before signing them up. Pupils who do
not attend rehearsals may be asked to not attend the concert. We can confirm that the event is open to
the public, so parents/carers will be able to attend the concert if they wish to. Tickets will be available to
purchase via the school, as well as commemorative t-shirts, to which further details will be shared in due
course.

To register your child's interest, please complete this form. Please note that the form will open at 6.00pm
on Sunday, 29" June and will close at 6.00pm on Wednesday, 2"? July. We can confirm that we will
be prioritising Year Six children who sign up as it will be their last opportunity, and thereafter any
remaining spaces will be offered on a first-come-first-served basis. We will communicate the week
commencing Monday, 7" July to confirm if your child has a place. As we do only have 50 spaces
available, please ensure that your child is available and willing to take part and that they understand that
they must attend rehearsals. We urge you to consider this carefully before registering your child’s interest.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email to
admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk for the attention of myself.

Yours sincerely,

e

Miss. Katie South
Assistant Headteacher
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